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September 21, 2006

Ms. Lauren Locke

326 Foote St.

Olympia, WA  98502

Dear Lauren:

Welcome to the Master in Teaching Program. As part of your admissions conditions, you were to have completed 2 credits of college level (100 or above) math passed with a grade of C, 2.0 or satisfactory evaluation or better. This basic skills requirement is spelled out clearly in the MIT catalog and on the MIT application form. Your Olympic College transcript from summer 2006 was received in Evergreen’s Office of Admissions in late August, showing you had completed a Math 099 course. While I’m sure this course was valuable in refreshing your math skills, it does not satisfy the basic skills entrance requirement as state above. Thus, you will still be responsible to complete2 credits of college level math next summer with a satisfactory grade prior to student teaching.

Sincerely,

Maggie Foran

Associate Director, MIT
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